Group Records Coordinator Report
November 7, 2020

Hello everyone,

I would like to start out by thanking all the DR’s who continue to submit GR-1 forms to me with the many changes groups are experiencing these last few months. There have been many GR changes this year throughout the area as well as the unfortunate closing of a few groups. 

Due to the pandemic most all meetings have moved over to temporary Zoom meetings with just a handful meeting in person at this time. I am continuing work on a running document that will encompass all the electronic meetings in our area. This will then go to our Public Outreach to be used as a resource tool. I hope to have this mostly complete by mid-month but expect to have continuous changes as groups evolve. 

This has been a challenging first year for me in this position, as Covid has brought much more change to the groups than I was anticipating on top of my full time work which does not seem to ever slow down! I have learned so much about not just time management, but also about reaching out for help, and listening to member suggestions. The rewards of service greatly outweigh the challenges and I am looking forward to the next two years of my term and experiencing even more personal growth and understanding of the program.


Respectfully Submitted,
Kelly D
Area Group Records Coordinator
grouprecords@ctalanon.org 

